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Welcome back for the 2024-25 academic year! During this seminar I will 
highlight department, faculty, and student achievements from our past year 
and welcome our new colleagues. We will also announce student award 
winners within the department. Plans for the coming year will be outlined 
and important department initiatives and dates will be provided. I look 
forward to welcoming everyone back. 
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